

MISS M ROONEY | PRINCIPAL

BOURNVILLE SCHOOL HAY GREEN LANE BOURNVILLE BIRMINGHAM B30 1SH

T: 0121 475 3881

15th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Open Evening – Wednesday 17th September 2025 – Early Closure

Our annual Open Evening takes place on Wednesday 17th September (6.00pm-8.00pm). The evening is predominantly for students looking for a school place for September 2025. However, this is an invaluable opportunity to come and meet staff and students and to get an insight into school life for a Bournville student, so we extend a warm invitation to all families.

Please be advised that the school will close at the earlier time of 14.00pm on this day to enable staff to set up for Open Evening.

Thank you for your understanding,

Kind regards,

Miss H. Poole Assistant Principal